Board of Management Meeting October 10th 2017

Agreed Report

- The Board wishes to congratulate the Leaving Certificate students on their tremendous results and to wish them the very best in the future.
- The Board wishes to congratulate the staff and management of Colaiste/Gaelcholáiste for continually providing a holistic education of the highest standard.
- The Board wishes to highly praise the work of staff who have collaborated to produce highly effective school policies.
- The Board wishes to welcome O'Crualaoi's to Coláiste/Gaelcholáiste Choilm.